NPCC Visit to Criminal Investigation Department on 8 Apr 2024
Posted on 21 Mar 2024.
Dear Parent/Guardian

We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be going on a visit to the Criminal Investigation
Department (CID). This visit allows cadets to gain insights on how the CID in the Singapore Police Force
operates to prevent, deter and detect crime.

Details of the activity are as follows:

Date (Day): 8 April 2024 (Monday)

Reporting Time: 2:10pm

Attire: Full NPCC uniform

Remarks: Bring photo ID, water bottle and personal medication (if applicable)

Students will be dismissed from lessons at 1:30 pm for lunch. Two-way transportation will be provided,
and students will be dismissed upon return to school at about 5:40pm.

Yours faithfully

Ms See Pei Zhen

NPCC Teacher



